
 

1. A NOTE OF THANKS! Last Thursday, February 10, I went to the school for the 
purpose of meeting with Dr. Sullivan. As I entered the building, 
the Kindergarten class and the Student council greeted me with a resounding “Happy 
Birthday!” What a great surprise! Vice-Principal Michael Garcia escorted me to every 
classroom with the students presenting me their handmade personal cards. Thanks to all 
who greeted me that day. I thank God always for the blessings that St. Robert’s 
parish brings me each day. 

  
2. This Sunday, February 13, is World Marriage Day! Married Couples, it is your day. 
Celebrate it with love, and thank you for being the symbol of Christ’s love to his church. 
  
3. Two seminarians belonging to our Archdiocese of San Francisco will give a talk about 
vocation this weekend at our masses.They are Jeff Cano (Pre-Theology II) and Stephen 
Unachukwu, (Theology III).  
Is God calling you to the priesthood or religious life? Do you know somebody who is 
considering the vocation to the priesthood. If so, please invite them 
to the Archdiocesan “Discernment Retreat” at St. Patrick’s Seminary on February 25-27, 
2022. Bishop Tom Daly will be the conference speaker. 
  
4. Women’s Guild next meeting is this Wednesday with a Bingo Night. 
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                                   Pastor’s updates 

                                                                                        

                                                                                 February 11, 2022 

 
Things you may want to know this week                        

 



 

 

                                                                          FAZnotes 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  (Father Arnold Zamora) 
 

 

                                                                             February 11, 2022 

 
Dear St. Robert’s parishioners and friends, 
 

LOVE is not about dates and gifts, 

but it's about just being happy with each other! 

 

It's not about the time you spent to each other but it’s the time you wish you are together... 

 

It's not about the promises, 

but how much you've done... 

 

It's not about the number of years you are together, 

but it’s the number of your happy moments... 

 

It's not about planning the future, 

but just living life and finding out you're still together in the end!  

 

Happy Valentines Day! 

Fr. Arnold 
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